
 

 

  
 
 
 
Dear All,  
 
 
We are excited to officially announce the confirmation of our 
annual Haberdashers’ Aske’s Boys’ School Model United Nations. This is our 
13th HABSMUN and we are thrilled to continue providing a MUN experience for all 
involved parties and visiting delegates. This year we plan to host HABSMUN in-
person, as opposed to last year's virtual conference, welcoming a continued return 
to normal.   
 
The date for HABSMUN has been decided, with it to be held on 
the 11th - 13th of March 2022.   
           
HABSMUN is a three-day, weekend conference, starting on a Friday afternoon 
and finishing on Sunday, with exact timings to follow.   
 
Over the three days, we aim to provide delegates with a 
comprehensive undertaking, where they can learn to debate, socialise, and find 
out more about the most pressing global issues at hand. We encourage delegates of 
all skill levels to attend; be it new delegate or seasoned, we 
believe HABSMUN accommodates for all.  
 
As per normal, the conference will be held on our school site, found at Butterfly 
Ln, Elstree, Borehamwood WD6 3AF.  
 
Any changed details will be promptly announced in further correspondence.  
 
For any further and updated information, please visit our HABSMUN website 
at www.habsmun.com. Additionally, our website features plenty 
of resources to improve or even just refresh your knowledge on procedure and 
events.  
 
 
Save the date, and we look forward to seeing you next year!  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Julien Boret & Aryan Sanghrajka  
Secretaries-General, HABSMUN 2022 
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